


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

I do not owe FPL investors a 10% return on MY MONEY!
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Richard Peck

368 Rustic Mill Dr

Saint Augustine FL, 32092-7918
rpeck@sprintmail.com




